
Covid Requirements for VKKA Championships, The Arena, April 10 
 
This is a guide at the moment as the situation is constantly changing. We will 
advise you closer to the tournament. 
 
Also, the situation with those under 18 is evolving. 
 
These are the CURRENT requirements as at the date you receive this email. 
If these change you will be notified. 
 
All competitors will receive a ticket/entry pass by email. They must print it out 
and bring to the tournament and hand in at entry. 
 
This page will be updated. All spectators must purchase tickets BEFORE the 
day. Please go to 
https://tickets.geelongaustralia.com.au/event/kyokushin-karate-state-finals-
2021 to do so. Please note that there will be NO TICKET SALES on the day. 
 
Knockdown competitors will have their temperature checked at the weigh-in 
(9am – 11am) 
 
IT IS IMPORTANT that ALL spectators be seated. No one should be standing 
around the ring/s except for 1 coach. 
 
Knockdown fighters must wear a mask when entering from the warm up area 
to the mat. They then remove the mask before stepping onto the mat. 
 
All non contact competitors will receive a personal participation certificate. 
They must go to the designated area to receive it. 
 
Passouts: Competitors and spectators will be stamped. 
 
The VKKA will have a Covid Compliance team at the event and their 
instructions must be followed immediately and without question. 
 
QR code. This will be on site and must be scanned it by spectators. 
Competitors do not need to do this as they have their special ticket. 
 
March On. Due to social distancing requirements we will not be doing a march 
on. 
 



Spectator Masks. ALL spectators, officials, helpers and staff are expected to 
adhere to social distancing requirements and to wear a mask if they cannot do 
that.  
 
Live Streaming: we are hopeful that the event will be live streamed, more 
details soon. 
 
    


